
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: Town of Newport, NH 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Newport Planning Board has rescheduled its regular meeting on 
January 14, 2014 to Tuesday, February 11, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. in the Selectmen's Room 
at 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH.  The following public hearing will be held that evening: 
 
2014-SPFP-001:  Primax Properties, LLC (Applicant), Ola Grande Ralty (Owner) and 
Theodore Kupper, P.E. (Agent) request final site plan review of a 6,895 sq. ft. Advance Auto 
Retail Store.  The property is identified as Map 114 Lot 124 and is located along John Stark 
Highway in the Heavy Commercial (B-2) Zoning District. 
 
 

 
 
 
ALL PLANS MAY BE REVIEWED AT THE OFFICE OF PLANNING AND ZONING 
DURING NORMAL BUSINESS HOURS. 
 


